William T. Wallace, M.D., M.P.H. Director, Division of Public Health Services State Department of Health and Welfare Health and Welfare Building Hazen Drive Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Dear Dr. Wallace:

During a recent discussion with Ms. Diane Tefft, the week of December 8-12, 1986 was agreed to for our 1986 review of the Department's radiation control program. Mr. John R. McGrath, Regional State Agreements Officer, will be our representative for the review. If your schedule will permit, Mr. McGrath would like to discuss the results of the review with you on December 12, 1986.

Sincerely,

Original signed by Thomas E. Murley Thomas E. Murley Regional Administrator

cc: D. Tefft

Distribution: TMurley JAllan DNussbaumer JMcGrath

JMCGFath/mrf

11/4/86

DRAM JAMan 11/1/86 Murley

11/5/86

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY

9306240230 930503 PDR COMMS NRCC CORRESPONDENCE PDR